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School Happenings 

Our Lady of Victory School proudly 

continues its tradition of providing an 

excellent, faith-based education to 

every student.  

Our school is thriving and we’re proud to 

share a few highlights of the school year 

with you.   

“Where Faith and Knowledge Meet”  

Sunday, January 30th, 2022 

OLV School OPEN HOUSE, 11:30am—1:00pm 

Pre-registration for prospective families required 

 

$10,000 Giveaway Drawing 
Click here for raffle information 

 

Our cherished alumni have always been an excellent resource for 

prospective families. Our enrollment increased by 12% this year and 

our successful early childhood program has become even more 

popular.  We’re proud of our school’s success and are grateful for 

your unwavering support of an OLV School education grounded in 

faith and knowledge. 

Please share this link if you know of any prospective families interested 

in joining the OLV School family: www.olvfp.org/registration. Thank 

you for helping us to keep OLV School thriving! 

https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/22819/documents/2021/11/2021-OLV-10K-FLYER.pdf
https://www.olvfp.org/registration
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Many alumni cherish 

their memories of the 

annual OLV Saints’ 

Parade.  

This year’s parade was 

equally memorable, as 

it was held outdoors in 

our schoolyard.  

 

“Where Faith and Knowledge Meet”  

OLV SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT:  

Our Lady of Victory Parish School is a community rooted in strong Catholic values  

and traditions under the guidance of our Patroness the Blessed Mother. We are dedicated to the pursuit of 

academic excellence as we partner with parents to prepare our children to be faith-filled, independent thinkers, 

who are ready to meet the challenges of the 21st century.  

Our Lady of Victory School community lives its mission in a safe, nurturing, friendly, Christian environment. 



OLV students led a Veterans’ Day assembly, honoring 

members of all branches of our nation’s military. During the 

assembly, family members and guests in the audience 

who  have dedicated their lives to the service of our 

country were called up to the stage to be recognized.  

We thank you, veterans, today and every day! 

“Where Faith and Knowledge Meet”  
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The following day, K-4th graders received a visit from veterans Frank Colon and J.L. 

Goldstein, who taught them all about he American flag, including how to fold it! 

U.S. Marine Corps veteran Sean Wade met with 5th-8th graders to share stories of his 

military experience.  



Thanks to a very merry group of elves (aka tireless parent volunteers), this 

year’s Christmas Sale was yet another festive and fun opportunity for stu-

dents to spend time together, search for the perfect gift for a loved one, 

and visit with Santa! 

The Christmas Spirit is alive and well at OLV School! 

Signs of Christmas at Our Lady of Victory School 

 

We are honored to partner with the 

Hance Family Foundation once again to 

adorn our Mitten Tree!  

The Annual Nativity Play 

The Annual Candlelight Mass 
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“Where Faith and Knowledge Meet”  

 Please support our annual $10,000 Giveaway!  Each 

ticket gives you a chance to win one of these prizes:    

        $5,000 ~ $2,500 ~ $1,500 ~ $1,000 

    Click here for information.  Online payments accepted! 

  The Drawing is taking place on Sunday, January 30th! 
 

 If any alumni are thinking about planning a reunion, 

please email Kerry Boyle at kboyle5628@olvfp.org, to 

learn how OLV School can assist in enhancing your 

event.    

 Attention graduates of the Classes of 1972, 1997 and 

2012:  Your “big” graduation anniversaries take place 

this year!  Please click here to update your contact 

information so you can receive information about any 

events we hear about. 

 Please spread the word about our OPEN HOUSE on  

Sunday, January 30th after the 10:30am family mass at 

OLV Church.  A link to pre-register will be on our 

website soon.  Please help us further promote your 

thriving alma mater!  

Alumni Requests 

SAVE THE DATES! 
Please go to www.olvfp.org for additional details. 

 

Sunday, January 30th, 2022 

OLV School OPEN HOUSE, 11:30AM—1:00PM 
Pre-registration for prospective families required 

$10,000 Giveaway Drawing 

Saturday, March 12th, 2022 

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 

Fun-For-All Family Event 

https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/22819/documents/2021/11/2021-OLV-10K-FLYER.pdf
mailto:kboyle5628@olvfp.org
https://www.olvfp.org/planning-a-reunion
https://www.olvfp.org/

